
M s . L e e S u t t e r
N e w s E d i t o r
The Cambr ian
7 8 3 M a i n S t .
Cambria, CA 93428

April 29, 1992

Dear Lee,

The enclosed per your recent request, taken from our prospectus, two
copies of vdiich are at the Cambria Library.

You may also have early photographs of ours in your tubs. I left them
with Toni Ramos a few years ago. They were to be made into PMT's then
returned. Hopefully they are still there. One was of Art in a cap,
standing in front of the footings for his house, approx 5x7. The other
is an 8 X 10 of the footings showing the hand railings.
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Thank you for your interest.

Regards,
— -
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